TEXAS OIL & GAS CORP.

SO0 WILCO BUILDING

MIDLAND, TEXAS 7970l

April 7, 1981 .

New Mexico Energy and Minerals Dept.
0il Conservation Division

P.0O. Drawer DD

Artesia, NM 88210

RE: Duffield St. Com. #1
Unit B, 32-16-27
Eddy County, New Mexico

Gentlemen:

Reference is made to your letter dated April 3, 1980 concerning the subject
well. No work has been done since June 5, 1980, and recompleting in the
Cisco is now considered unfeasible. An evaluation is currently being made

to consider a pipe line connection to produce the Atoka or to plug and abandon
the well.

If you have any further questions concerning this matter, please feel free to
call me.

Sincerely yours,

(UL L=

Clark Vickers
Production Engineer

/gdb

cc: Tommy Knowles
Jim Jensen
Ted Jacobs



